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MIG Closed for President's Day Holiday  
  
Martin Insurance Group will be closed on February 19th, 2018 because of the
President's Day holiday.  Just in time for a long, loving Valentine's weekend!
 
We will resume normal business hours Tuesday, February 20th.
 
Please contact Broker Support at brokersupport@martinins.com for any questions or
concerns.

   
 

Any Questions or Feedback?
Please contact Jessica Martin

jessmartin@martinins.com
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